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Comments	on	suggestions	for	2020-2021	Victorian	Redistribution		
21	October	2020-10-21	
	
Hello	there,	
	
I	support	the	range	of	suggestions	in	submissions	74,	92	and	96.	All	these	
submissions	put	forward	names	of	important	women	in	Victorian	community,	
civic	and	political	life.	Many	of	these	women	remain	so	far	unrecognised	in	
formal	political	and	community	place	names,	signs	and	statues.	
	
This	is	a	great	opportunity	for	the	AEC	to	take	the	lead	in	redressing	this	
yawning	gap.	
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	comment.	
	
Linda	Bennett	
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